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April 22nd, 2019 

Mayor Matichak 
Members of the Mountain View City Council 
(via email) 

Re:  Automated Guideway Transit Study 

Dear Mayor Matichak and esteemed Councilmembers, 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Mountain View Transportation Management Association 
(MTMA) regarding the Automated Guideway Transit (AGT) Phase 2 Feasibility Study.      

Since Council approval of the AGT Feasibility Study Report in February 2018, we understand staff 
has been developing a work plan and budget for a Phase 2 Feasibility Study, which would focus on 
the evaluation of alterative route alignments and identify some initial implementation, operational, and 
funding concepts.    We also understand funding for the Phase 2 Feasibility Study is critical to the 
project moving forward.      

The AGT Feasibility Study is on the proposed list of goals and project priorities for 2019-20 to be 
discussed at the April 23rd Council meeting.  The MTMA sees the value in pursuing the next phase of 
the project and has, therefore, committed up to $100,000 to participate in funding the Phase 2 
Feasibility Study.   We are hopeful this will demonstrate the MTMA’s commitment to working with the 
City of Mountain View on transportation improvements to reduce single-occupant vehicles, expand the 
transit network and support continued growth in the city.   

We thank you for the continued partnership in collectively reducing traffic congestion in our 
community.    Should you have any questions, I can be reached at 650-377-5735 or via email at 
jyuen@srgnc.com.    

Kind regards, 

Janice Yuen,  
Chair of the Board 
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